
[Type here] 
If  

 

 

+ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy New Year 
 

 I hope you have had a special Christmas and 
are enjoying the New Year so for. 

We have begun our new topic for the half term 
– ‘Excellent Explorers’. 

In the afternoons the children will be exploring 
space and space travel. 

 
This week in English, the children have been 

writing their own rhyme based on the 
Traditional Rhyme, ‘Mary, Mary quite contrary’. 

 
In Maths we have been partitioning numbers to 
50 into tens and ones and we have been finding 

1 more, 1 less, 10 more and 10 less. 
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Next Week.... 
 

We will be looking at the classic story, 
‘The Enormous Turnip’ in English. 

 
In Maths we will be we looking at mass 

and weight. 
 

Please Note 
Toast can now be paid for on Parent 

Pay. This method is preferable as it 
generates a written record for who needs 
to receive toast each day. The cost is 
£1.50 for this half term.   
 
Please ensure all items of uniform and PE 

kit are names. 
 P.E. kits should now be back in school. 

 

A BIG Well Done.... 
to those who have been on 

‘Outstanding’ 3 or more times this 
week! 

Edward, William, Freddie, Ruby, Sofia, 
Emily, Alexie, Percysledge, Chloe, 

Reilly, Max, Lewis and Isla S. 

Talk Homework 

Twinkle, twinkle little star, How I 
wonder what you are. Up above the 
world so high, Like a diamond in the 

sky. Twinkle, twinkle little star, How I 
wonder what you are. 

Imagine you are a star what can you 
see when you look down on earth? 

 

Certificates and Awards 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Chloe for excellent Maths and 

Reading. 

Christian Value Certificate for  

Forgiveness– 

Sofia 


